
Equal Housing Opportunity 

Casa Common is committed to compliance with all federal, state, and local 
fair housing laws. We go to great lengths to comply with the Fair Housing 
Act, and will not discriminate against any person because of race, color, 
religion, national origin, sex, familial status, disability, or any other specific 
classes protected by applicable laws. We support Equal Housing 
Opportunity and encourage users of our site to follow appropriate 
guidelines to comply with the Fair Housing Act, as well as any applicable 
state and local regulations. All renters are hereby informed that all property 
rental offers are available on an equal opportunity basis.  
 
Casa Common will not establish discriminatory terms or conditions in the 
purchase or rental, deny that housing is available, or advertise that the 
property is available only to persons of a certain race, color, religion, sex, 
handicap, familial status, or national origin. Casa Common will allow any 
reasonable accommodation or reasonable modification based upon a 
disability-related need. In certain instances the person requesting any 
reasonable modification may be responsible for the related expenses. 
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